
Dear [Vendor Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. At [Your Company Name], we are continually looking for 

ways to reduce our environmental footprint and promote sustainability. 

As part of our commitment to eco-friendliness, we are reaching out to our valued partners to 

encourage eco-friendly initiatives within our supply chain. We would like to request your 

participation in our sustainability efforts by implementing greener practices in your operations. 

Some suggested initiatives include: 

• Reducing single-use plastics in packaging 

• Utilizing renewable energy sources 

• Implementing recycling and waste reduction programs 

• Supporting local and sustainable raw materials 

We believe that through our collaboration, we can make a significant impact on the environment 

and promote a more sustainable future. Please let us know your thoughts on this initiative and 

any eco-friendly measures you are currently implementing. 

Thank you for your continued partnership and commitment to sustainability. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company Name]  

[Your Contact Information] 


